
 

 

NDAESP Nominating Committee 

Report for Executive Committee Meeting 

October 16, 2013 
 

1. The Nominating Committee:  

Chair   Deb Follman 

Member  Gail Wold 

Member  Kris Nelson  

 

2. The Committee has been established by Deb Follman, Past NDAESP 

President, as indicated in the By-Laws 

3. One position will be open – Vice President 

4. Two potential names have been forwarded to the committee for the 

position of Vice President.  

5. The committee will be calling these candidates by November 1 for 

discussion and confirmation of their candidacy. 

6. If anyone knows of a potential candidate, please forward the name to 

Deb Follman (Deb.Follman@dlschools.org) 

7. Candidate biography information will be provided to Mr. Dave 

Hanson, Editor of “The Voice” for inclusion in the December issue. 

8. The slate of candidates will be presented at the general business 

meeting at the Midwinter Conference.  

 

 

 

Submitted by: Deb Follman 
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